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MWR announces closures in support of Oktoberfest, CDC/CYS
training
By Thomas Zimmerman    01 October 2018

 

DFMWR also announced the upcoming closures for the Moore CDC and McConnell Youth
Center to allow employees to complete mandatory training.

The following programs and organizations will have closures or reduced
hours as the DFMWR team supports the Carlisle Barracks Oktoberfest at
the US Army Heritage and Education Center Oct. 4-7.

Skills Development Center: Closed Oct. 3-4
Strike Zone Bowling Center: Closed Oct. 6-7
Leisure Travel Services Closed Oct. 4-5
McConnell Youth Center: No Dodgeball Oct. 5, No Open Rec Oct. 6

RELATED LINKS

Carlisle Barracks Oktoberfest

https://www.armywarcollege.edu/news/article/1261
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ALL MWR facilities will be closed Oct. 8 for Columbus Day. 

DFMWR also announced the upcoming closures for the Moore CDC and
McConnell Youth Center to allow employees to complete mandatory
training. Both facilities and programs will be closed:

Nov. 23
Feb. 15
May 24 
Aug. 30. 


